
Under Development
Indicator 8 is currently under development and will focus on reported cyber and physical 
threats to the Western Interconnection. WECC currently receives notification of these threats 
through the EOP-004-2 and OE-417 reporting process; however, these reports may not 
reflect the full spectrum of the threats. Consequently, WECC does not currently have 
adequate data to develop an accurate indicator for physical and cyber security. WECC is 
working with other organizations (ex., NERC, E-ISAC) to determine potential datasets for 
this indicator that can provide a broader and more complete assessment.

Indicator 8: 
Rate of Detected Malicious Threats




